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Section 220.635  Review of Case Coordination Unit Proposals 

a)	In order to determine if an applicant shall be recommended for designation, the AAA and the Department shall separately review and evaluate the complete CCU proposal in accordance with Department review procedures. 

1)	All proposals shall be considered as submitted and may not be amended, corrected or revised except when determined appropriate by the AAA or the Department. 

2)	A proposal which does not respond to all requirements in the CCU Proposal and Guidelines shall be deemed incomplete and shall not be considered by the Department or AAA. 

3)	A proposal which fails to meet minimum requirements contained in 89 Ill. Adm. Code 220, 230 and/or 240 shall be rejected. 

4)	The Director of the Department reserves the right to reject any informality of a proposal when, in the Director's opinion, the best interests of the State will be served by such action. 

5)	Review of the CCU proposal shall identity the final score of each proposal. 

b)	The AAA will forward the originally submitted proposals, the score sheets and the AAA's written recommendation for designation (refer to Section 220.640 of this Part) to the Department. 

c)	The Department will review the AAA's process and recommendation for designation. 

(Source:  Amended at 22 Ill. Reg. 3426, effective February 1, 1998) 
